
 
 

SLOUGH BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE OF COMPLETION OF AUDIT 
YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2017 

 

The Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 – Regulation 16 
 

Audit Commission Act 1998, section 14 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Audit of Accounts of the above council for the year ended 
31st March 2017 has been completed. 
 
A statement of the accounts is available for inspection by any local government elector of 
the Slough area on the council’s website at:  
 
http://www.slough.gov.uk/council/performance-and-spending/statement-of-accounts.aspx  
 
or at the office of the Director of Finance and Resources at the address below by 
appointment. Any elector for the council area may make a copy of the statement or an 
extract of it.  
 
 
 

Neil Wilcox 
Director of Finance and Resources 

Slough Borough Council 
St Martin’s Place 

51 Bath Road 
Bath Road 

Slough, SL1 3UF 
 


